
 

 
 

 

Statement From Hawaii State Department of Health/Wastewater Branch 

Via email; September 2024 

 

 

Septic tanks that may be approved for use in the State of Hawaii are required to meet the 

International Association of Plumbing and Mechanical Officials (IAPMO) material and 

property standards and be approved and listed by IAPMO.  The Hawaii State Department of 

Health does not review and certify manufacturer’s Septic Tank products.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Mark Tomomitsu 

Environmental Engineer | EMD/Wastewater Branch 

Hawai’I State Department of Health | Ka ‘Oihana Olakino 

2827 Waimano Home Road, Pearl City, HI  96782 

Office: (808) 586-4294 

 

 

 

 

 

VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Please check your local codes prior to purchase and installation. 

 

 

 


